Newsletter Summer 1

Welcome back to a fresh new term! 74}’y
I hope that all of our families had a lovely Easter break.

Attendance week ending 28th March
Reception 94%

Year 1 94%

Year 2 96%

Year 3 93%

Year 4 90%

| am pleased to inform you that after school clubs will commence next week. Thank you for
your understanding over the limited number of places. This is purely due to Health and
Safety reasons.

Miss Hughes is holding a lunchtime running club on Tuesdays in preparation for her Cancer
Run. The school sessions do not need to be signed up for and any children can join in on the
day.

| would like to invite parents to our consultation events to be held next week. The purpose of
these are to discuss the future of the Partnership and to ensure that parent’s views are part

of the process. Sessions will run on Monday 22nd evening from 5-6pm in the Middle School
and Tuesday morning 9-10am in the Primary. Both events will have the same agenda. If you
are unable to attend then please express your views on the letter that went out yesterday.

On Friday 26th April Year 3 and 4 will attend the Hexham Book event at the Queen’s Hall. It
is an afternoon event and the children will be back in time for the end of the school day.
Pupils can pre-order books at a discounted price of £8 from the festival bookseller Opt Indie
Books. I've included the link below. The link is if you would like to pre-order Clare Balding’s
new book Animal All-Stars- £8. If you do this then children would be able to pick their copies
up on the day. No obligation for parents to do this though.

https://www.optindiebooks.co.uk/clarebalding.html#/



https://www.optindiebooks.co.uk/clarebalding.html#/

Date

Activity

Monday 22nd April Music with Mrs Armstrong
5-6pm Consultation event BMS

Tuesday 23rd 9-10am Consultation event BPS
PE- All classes to come in full PE kit ready
for activities with Mr Ellison.
Cookery Club with Miss Newman 3.15-4pm
Athletics Club with Mr Ellison 3.15-4pm
Running Club- open to all this will take
place at lunchtime.

Wednesday 24th

Thursday 25th

Friday 26th Quad kids PE for Year 3/4 am Please could
children come dressed in full PE kit.
Year 3/4 children to Queen’s Hall Hexham
for a book event. Back for 3.15pm
Forest School

Monday 29th Music with Mrs Armstrong

Tuesday 30th PE- All classes to come in full PE kit ready

for activities with Mr Ellison.

Cookery Club with Miss Newman 3.15-4pm
Athletics Club with Mr Ellison 3.15-4pm
Running Club- open to all this will take
place at lunchtime.

Wednesday 1st May

Thursday 2nd May

Friday 3rd May

Forest School. Class to be confirmed.

Mrs Powell (Interim Executive Headteacher)




